
Matthew Riley - Stop Cobbora Coal Project 

  

From:    Paul Vonwiller <paulvonwiller@rocketmail.com>
To:    <matthew.riley@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    2/13/2013 2:56 PM
Subject:   Stop Cobbora Coal Project

Dear Matthew Riley   
   
I put forward a submission concerning the approval to coal mine the most 
beautiful and picturesque part of the Cabbora.  
The Cobbora coal mine, if built, will provide heavily subsidised coal to 
six large coal fired power stations, locking in decades of carbon 
pollution, and delaying investment in clean, renewable energy. 
This mine proposal is environmentally destructive and fiscally irresponsible. 
Wouldn’t you rather the NSW Government spent this money on schools, health 
and public transport? 
   
Also, according to what was shown on 12th April 2010 on ABC Four 
Corners, the coal mine in the Hunter Valley region is causing serious 
health problems to the community and workers which is having 
devastating effects.  
   
Also, reported on ABC News on 16/4/20210, approval was given to 
coal mine Camberwell in the Hunter region which will ruin the lovely 
landscape and creek. The Dooralong Valley in the Wyong region, 
shown on 18/4/10 on ABC News, will also be devastated, having a 
serious impact on the environment with its significant picturesque 
atmosphere. This is totally unacceptable suffering for the residents 
and their children with asthma. I was so horrified to see what harm 
this is causing to the community. This is going to cost a lot more in 
the long-term on medical treatment and for residents who need to 
shift elsewhere.  
   
There is no way that a coal mine should be allowed to harm the 
environment especially with concerns about Climate Change. We 
have to think about sustainability; there needs to be a phase out of 
the coal industry and for it to be taken over with “Green Collar” 
industry plus renewable energy.  
We can't afford to ruin the location and must think in the long-term 
for a sustainable future.  
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We must respect the tourist attractions of the environment.  
I have grave concerns about the greenhouse gas emission that is 
mostly resulting from the coal burning that is having a devastating 
impact on the environment.  
I am also concerned about your approval for new coal fire powered 
stations near Lithgow and the Hunter region. According to what I 
heard on ABC 702 am 27/4/10 that the Blue Mountain National Park 
near Lithgow is being destroyed from coal mine doing serious harm.  
   
I had put a previous submission when Nathan Rees was Premier 
concerning the threat to close railway lines by helping to re-open 
railway lines for more passenger train service. I had also put a 
previous submission when Morris Iema was Premier to help save 
Anvil Hill from a coal industrial zone plus the rally I particiapted in 
June 2007.  
   
I look forward to your response.  
Please notify me what action will be taken to help these issues to be 
resolved.  
   
Yours Sincerely,  
 Paul Vonwiller  
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